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Restricting mail-in voting is yet another tactic that Republicans are using to solidify an 

already unchecked and growing authoritarian government, in addition to 

gerrymandering, unlawful arrests and deportations, and fear mongering. These 

tactics are terrorizing children and people of color and LGBTQIA+ folks. We are 

imploring the state of Oregon to NOT allow the restriction of mail-in voting.  


